On February 15, 2005 Board Board Member, Paulette Burdick asked the following question regarding Board Item G3 - 12th Grade Options Student Incentive Program Grant:  

Statement:  Thank you for including the grant agreement.

Question:    There are four sources for identifying students in the agreement.  How can we be assured that Teen Parents will be considered for this option?

 

Response:    We have access through TERMS for all students who were in TEEN PARENT programs. If these students have received a certificate of completion, we will identify them and provide the option for them to participate.  Additionally, information regarding this program will be provided to the high schools, Workforce Alliance, Community Schools, and the Adult Education Center.  It will also be available on websites advertising our adult education programs, as well as The Education Network (TEN).
Ann Killets

Chief Academic Officer

